
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

Community Alert 
                      
                        Alert #P16-2-020CA 
                                                       10 March 2016 
 

 Wanted for Armed Robbery 
  22nd District (Morgan Park) 

 
About This Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the Morgan Park (22nd) District, in the East 
Beverly neighborhood of two recent Armed Robbery incidents that occurred on 
February 25th & March 1st 2016.  In both of these incidents, two unknown male 
offenders approach a male victim walking alone. The offenders either display a handgun 
or pretend they have one by placing their hand in their sweatshirt, and demand the 
victim's property. These robberies occurred between the hours of 8:00 p.m. - 11:30 p.m. 
 
Locations of Occurrences: 

• 1800 Block of W. 100th Street on February 25, 2016 

• 1700 Block of W. 104th Street on March 1, 2016 
 

About The Offenders: 
The offenders were described to police as:  Male, African American between the ages 
of 16-18, standing 5'07 tall, and weighing 160lbs. One subject had dreadlocks hairstyle.  
Subjects were wearing hooded sweatshirts and were armed with a silver revolver style 
handgun. 
 
Safety Tips: 

• Walk with a friend or group when visiting an unfamiliar neighborhood. 

• Keep tracking software and security locks on your cell phone. 

• Document serial numbers for your electronics and keep a record at your 
residence. 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to police. 

• Be aware of your surroundings and walk in well lit areas. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

 
If you have any information about these incidents please call:  

Area South Property Crimes Unit at 312-747-8273 
Reference RD#s HZ-165256 & HZ-171554 


